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There is so much distrust in Oregons elections.  Can we please go to in person 

voting?  Every person is capable of getting an id.  Since there was that dmv fiasco or 

odd happenings with the previous elections the only thing to do would be to bring 

things back to in person voting.   

No more mail in voting. We have gotten lazy.    

Only American citizens should be voting in our elections.  If you don’t agree with this 

then you don’t agree with the constitution.  One vote per citizen of America and 

Oregon  


